
SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT 

As the 2014 – 2015 year draws to a close the Social Committee extends sincere thanks to 
members for their support. Your attendance at our fall brunch, fall and spring luncheon meetings, 
Christmas social and games afternoons, along with your anticipated participation in our June day 
trip, tells us we offer activities you enjoy. As you may know most are offered on a cost recovery 
basis, some are subsidized by the branch. 
 
Always welcome are your suggestions and ideas for additional activities and ways to improve 
those we do offer. Do not hesitate to share your thoughts with and give your feedback to any 
member of the Social Committee. 
 
As my term as chair comes to an end I cannot overstate how fortunate I have been to work with 
such a dedicated committee of volunteers –Jackie Clark, Pat Dugay, Anne Levasseur, Norma 
Murphy, Pat Roy, Ann Stone, Laura Wheaton and new member Netta Chase. Whatever the need 
they readily volunteer to take on tasks and do the work behind the scenes that makes everything 
happen. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Margaret Urquhart (Chair) 
 

 

 

 


